Mallon welcomes An Taoiseach
partnership approach to delivering on
an all-island infrastructure

Minister for Infrastructure, Nichola Mallon today attended a speech by An
Taoiseach, Michedl Martin TD on Shared Island.

Murphy welcomes changes to Job Support
Scheme

Finance Minister, Conor Murphy has welcomed changes to the Job Support Scheme
and increased help for the self-employed.

Care home sick leave support funding
will continue — Health Minister

Important support for care home staff will be sustained as a result of a
planned new £27m funding package for the sector, Health Minister Robin Swann
has confirmed.

Dodds announces Covid Restrictions
Business Support Scheme

Economy Minister Diane Dodds today announced details of a new support scheme
to help businesses affected by the restrictions announced by the Executive
last week.
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Murphy responds to Treasury Spending
Review announcement

Finance Minister, Conor Murphy has expressed his disappointment that the
Spending Review will only be for a one year period.
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